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BLACKWELL

STRUCTURAL CONSULTANTS
13" May 2013

Regeneration and Planning
Development Management,

London Borough of Camden,

Town Hall,

Judd Street,

LONDON.

WC1H 8ND.

Our Ref.- NRB/MH/9026

Your Ref:- 2012/2736/P

For the attention of Mr N Zaayman
Dear Sir,

Re:- Site Adjacent to 41 Ferncroft Avenue, London. NW3 7PG — Conditions

We have been appointed by Mr F Arnaldi the owner of the above site to carry out Structural
Engineering services for the above development.

We can confirm therefore, that we will be preparing designs and details for both the
permanent and temporary support for the proposed basement construction to be made as
part of the development.

We shall also be inspecting the critical element construction of the basement to ensure that
our details are being complied with. We are a Structural Engineering Consultancy who have
been practicing for over 23 years and you will note below the appropriate qualifications being
a member of both the Institutions of Civil and Structural Engineers.

| trust the above meets with your approval.

Yours faithfully——

LS
Neil Blackwell BSc. C.Eng. M.I.C.E. M.1.Struct.E.
neil@blackwellconsultants.co.uk
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